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Diary Day 

• 5 June - Inset Day, Children do not attend 

school 

• 6 June - Back to school 

• 7-9 June - Year 6 at Kingswood 

• 12 June - Community Action Week 

• 15 June - Ashbrook’s Got Talent 

• 21 June -  Joint Sports Day - More details to 

follow 

• 22 June - Picnic Theme Menu 

• 23 June - PFA Non Uniform Day. £1 Donation 

CASH or something for a Tombola 

 

 

 

 

If you have misplaced or lost a letter please contact 

the school office and we can resend a copy via Class 

Dojo 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all on behalf of the staff 

for your continued support during a very busy half term. 

I hope you all have a lovely half term holiday and we all look forward to 

seeing you all on Tuesday 6 June 2023. 

  

 

SAFEGUARDING “Everybody’s Business” 

It is everyone’s responsibility to do something if there are concerns that a child is suffering from or is at risk of  

significant harm. 

The safeguarding@ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk is monitored throughout the day.  If you have any concerns that a 

child is a risk of serious harm then contact Call Derbyshire on 01629 533190 or visit http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/

startingpoint  

NSPCC is a free 24 hour, 365 days a year helpline on 0808 800500 or visit www.nspcc.org.uk 

 

 

 

Music Day 

On Wednesday, this week we held a whole school music day. Throughout 

the morning, the children engaged in music activities using iPads, art,  

design and technology. 

In the afternoon, the Year 3/4 children took part in Bamboo Tamboo 

workshops and our Year 5/6 took part in Djembe drum workshops. 

The children had a brilliant day and showed great RESPECT and           

RESPONSIBILITY throughout the day. 

Thank you to Saturn Class for putting on a Trumpet performance in our 

musical assembly. It was enjoyed by all and got the day off to a great 

musical start. 

  

Electric Scooters 

A reminder that children should NOT 

be bringing electric scooters onto our 

school site in line with our Health and 

Safety Policy. 

mailto:safeguarding@ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk
http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/startingpoint
http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/startingpoint


  
Attendance Award 

Congratulations to MARS Class who have achieved 

the highest attendance for week ending 26 May 2023. 

 

 
Team Points 

Week ending 26 May 2023. 

NEPTUNE Class were the winners 

for this week and the individual team members with the 

highest number of points within each team were:  

 

Charlie S, Emilia C, Elizabeth S, Lily P, Olly J, Lacey H,   

Jack F, Edie P, Layla P, Ashton H, Finely E, Rafe G, Imogen 

S, Pippa M, Archie M, Jocelyn Y, Maia T, Amelie H, Byron 

F, Anaia W, Madeleine H, Junior T.E, Erin C, Vlad B, Lucas 

R. 

 
 

 

Living Our School Values Awards 

Week ending 26 May 2023. 

 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

Ashbrook’s Got Talent 

On the afternoon of Thursday 15 June 2023, we will be holding our first Ashbrook’s Got Talent. Over the next few 

weeks each class will be holding auditions, with three acts from each class coming through to our live final.       

Parents/carers of children who make it through to the final will be invited to join us for the afternoon. 

 

 

 

 
Living Our School Values Assembly 

Our Living Our School Values assemblies are a great way 

to celebrate our children and everything they have 

achieved in and out of school. These take place every 

Friday afternoon and they start at 2:45pm Prompt. 

Please arrive at least 10 minutes before this time, to 

sign in at the office. 

 

 

 

 Bella S, Lexie T, Olly J, Mia P, Elizabeth S, Mya T,  

Jay D, Elliott R, Carter P, Junior T.E, Leo Y, Max E-M. 

Certificates will be given out in the next Living Our 

School Values  assembly on Friday 9 June 2023. 

Art Competition 

Thank you to everyone that spent so much time and 

took so much effort to make their art competition 

entries. We have some amazing artists at Ashbrook. 

The winners are : Holly P, Martha P, Lucy K-W,      

Dylan E, Caitlin B, Elizabeth S, Olivia F and Scarlett W. 

The winning entries will be displayed in school. Thank 

you again to everyone who entered. 

Joint Sports Day and the PFA 

On Wednesday 21 June 2023, we will be having our    

annual Sports Day with the Infant School.  

The PFA will be holding a stall selling cakes and drinks 

with all proceeds used for the benefit of our children. 

If you are able to donate any cakes or biscuits for this 

event, please can you bring them to the school office on 

Tuesday 20 June or the morning of 

Wednesday 21 June. 

They will be very much appreciated. 

Drones 

If you or anyone you know owns a drone, could we 

please politely remind you that it is a Criminal offence 

to fly a drone over school grounds. 

If a drone is spotted in or around the school grounds, 

the police will be called.  




